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AIMS OF THE P76 CLUB 

1. To restore and actively use all model of P76 produced. 

2. To provide knowledge, advice and parts on the P76 and its variants. 

3. To conduct various activities for the members and their cars. 

4. To include any vehicle assembled in the Zetland factory. 

 

Membership of the club will be open to anyone who is interested in pursuing the aims of the club 

The Leyland P76 Owners Club Incorporated Queensland has its monthly Meetings on 2nd Friday of each month 

and Club outings on the last Sunday of each month: 

 

Meeting Venue:  Sporting Shooters Assoc. Australia (Brisbane) 

Madden Range, 292 Mt Petrie Rd, Belmont Qld 4153 

Time:   8.00pm 

 

2016 Meeting dates  8 July, 12 Aug, 9 Sep, 14 Oct, 11 Nov, 9 Dec 

Various activities are organised by Club Members and are generally held on the last Sunday of the month. All 

venue information is confirmed at the General Meeting and is recorded in the Minutes. 

CLUB MEMBER OF THE YEAR POINTS ALLOCATED 

Attend Meeting = 1 point: Raffle donation = 1 point: Organise Event = 1 point: Win Event = 1 point 

IMPORTANT NOTICE - ALL MATERIAL IN THIS MAGAZINE IS COPYRIGHT 

Other “P76 Owners” clubs are welcome to reproduce any original material in this newsletter providing a mention 

of “Leyland P76 Owners Club Incorporated Queensland” and the “Author” of that material as the original source is 

made. 
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Hello All, 

                This mag’s front cover is all the way from Tatton Park in the UK, where our good friend Dave 

was showing his Targa. These pictures of his car are from the Practical Classics Magazine’s Facebook 

page that was shared to our club’s page. I’m sure they won’t mind us using them. They were quite taken 

with his car and didn’t think anyone would find anything as rare. Being in the UK, I suppose they would 

be right! 

                  In the last issue, Jim had pictures of his restoration of his White Super that he was readying 

for his daughter’s wedding. Well, he made it. Great work!!  I have included some pictures of his car 

looking resplendent, with wedding ribbon and backed up by another impressive car…..Neville’s Targa 

Florio. 

                  This is my last Mag as editor. I have had major time issues between working and going away. 

I have managed to get the last 3 mags done in about a week as time has finally arrived. I’m sorry these 

mags are all late, but at least I eventually managed to do them. What we need now is to support the next 

editor and supply her with things to put in it. Thanks to Perdita for taking over. 

 

See you around soon, 

Graham & Carol D. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Minutes of the Leyland P76 Club Incorporated Queensland General Meeting 

held on Friday 13 May 2016 

 

The Meeting was opened by the President at 8.10pm 

 

Attendance: Richard and Ann Mallon, Pat and Graham Rogerson, Neville Humphries, Allan Schutz, 

Garth and Guy Morris, Perdita Nicholson, Warren Ashford, Graham Joseph, Ricky Donahue, David 

Muirhead, John Spencer 

 

Apologies: Bob and Truus Perry, Jenny Spencer, Keith Nicholson, Steve and Gee 

 

Treasurers Report: The Treasurer reported the bank balance as per the current statement. Moved the 

report be accepted. Moved Garth Morris and seconded Perdita Nicolson. 

 

Minutes of Previous Meeting: The minutes of the meeting held on 8 April 2016 were read and passed 

as a true and accurate record. Moved Adrian Spencer and seconded Perdita Nicholson. 

 

 

 



  

Matters Arising from the Minutes: 

Annual General Meeting will be held on Friday 8 July. It will commence with a BBQ at the meeting 

venue at 6.30pm followed by the AGM at 8.00pm. 

 

Only current financial members as at Friday 8 July will be eligible to stand for the committee. Allan 

Schutz will chair the AGM. 

 

Membership Renewal: 

Richard and Ann Mallon 

 

Incoming Mail: 

Postal:  BMC Leyland Australia membership renewal - due 30 June 2016 

  2016 Shannon's Melbourne Autumn Classic Auction 

 

Magazines:  BMC Leyland Australia Newsletter - April 2016 

  Penzed - May 2016 

 

Outgoing Mail:  

None 

 

Spare Parts: 

Graham and Pat have completed a stock take on the club parts they have at their place. They advised that 

they wanted to get out of the parts and need someone to take over this role. 

 

The Secretary is to email a list of club parts to the Queensland club members along with the minutes. The 

Queensland Club members will have until 30 June 2016 to purchase. After this date the parts list will be 

sent out to the other clubs. 

 

A container will be ready to go to Yatala once we have paid for it. The container will need shelving and a 

working bee date will be advised after the container arrives.  

 

There is some memorabilia left. If you wish to purchase any, please contact Graham and Pat. 

 

 

Starter Motors 

Garth spoke to Tony Deluca regarding the starter motors for sale on ebay. He advised that it is unknown 

how well they will fit. Garth will make up a plate so the starter motor will fit. 

 

General Business: 

Garth advised that the Post Office box rental has been paid.  

 

He is currently waiting on a new cheque book from the bank which could be up to 3-4 weeks. 

 

Garth is to arrange to pay the overdue balance sent by Dave Eadon in England back to his account after 

taking out the 2 year membership renewal. 

 

Adrian thanked Neville and the people who went to Kenilworth recently. 

 

A discussion is to be held at the next General Meeting about a proposal that every alternate monthly 

meeting be held as a Sunday breakfast meeting similar to the one held in April at Gee Bees Cafe. 

 

A discussion was held as to our monthly outings as these seem to have gone by the way.  

 

 



  

 

Outings 

 

 10-12 June - "Timbertown" Car Show and Street Parade, Jandowac Showgrounds 

 17-19 June - Harrisville (David to advise further)  

 3 July - Muscle on the Mountain, Maleny 

 10 July - RACQ Motorfest, Eagle Farm 

 End July - Drive in, Eat Street, Hamilton (Adrian to advise further) 

 28 August - BBQ lunch at Richard and Ann's 

 1-3 October - Maryborough District Antique Motor Club Inc 

 

The meeting closed at 9.07pm 

 

The Annual General Meeting will be held on Friday 8 July 2016. 
 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

Minutes of the Leyland P76 Club Incorporated Queensland General Meeting 

held on Friday 10 June 2016 

The Meeting was opened by the President at 8.00pm 

 

Attendance: Richard and Ann Mallon, Pat and Graham Rogerson, Neville Humphries, Adrian Spencer, 

Allan Schutz, Garth Morris, Perdita and Keith Nicholson, John Spencer 

 

Apologies: Bob and Truus Perry, Steve and Gee, Warren Ashford, Darren Brent 

 

Treasurers Report: The Treasurer reported the bank balance as per the current statement. Moved the 

report be accepted. Moved Garth Morris and seconded Keith Nicolson. 

 

Minutes of Previous Meeting: The minutes of the meeting held on 13 May 2016 were read and passed 

as a true and accurate record. Moved Garth Morris and seconded Neville Humphries. 

 

Matters Arising from the Minutes: 

Annual General Meeting 

The Annual General Meeting schedule date for July 2016 is now to be moved to August 2016. As per our 

Model Rules that the Club follows and adheres to, the Profit and Loss Statement will be presented at the 

July 2016 General Meeting to be approved. The Annual General Meeting will then be held no earlier 

than 21 days after this being approved. 

 

The date for our Annual General Meeting has now been moved to Friday 12 August 2016 at 8.00pm 

It will commence with a BBQ at the meeting venue at 6.30pm followed by the AGM. Only current 

financial members as at Friday 12 August 2016 will be eligible to stand for the committee.  

 

Cheque Book 

Garth advised the new cheque book has arrived.  

 

 

 



  

 

Container 

Graham Rogerson has organised the purchase of a 20 foot container for spare parts to be placed at Yatala 

along with our other container. The cost is $2,238.30 delivered to Yatala. This will be actioned as soon as 

our cheque has cleared with the container company. A working bee will be organised to shelve the 

container and another one to move parts from the Rogerson's place in Narangba to Yatala. 

 

Adrian, Keith and Garth will follow up with shelving for the container. If any members have steel or 

plywood that would be suitable for shelving, this would be greatly appreciated. Please contact anyone on 

the committee and let us know. 

 

Membership Renewal: 

Robert Perry, Keith and Perdita Nicholson, James Hicks, Adrian Spencer, Andrew Murray 

 

Incoming Mail: 

Postal:  CAMS - letter regarding affiliation and application form. 

Magazines:  No magazines received. Adrian advised that magazines are on the website and if you  

 are a member you require a username and password to view these.  

Outgoing Mail: None 

 

Spare Parts: 

Graham Rogerson advised that since the parts list was sent out with the minutes last month, there has 

been alot of parts sold. Queensland Club members will have until 30 June 2016 to purchase. After this 

date the parts list will be sent out to the other clubs. 

 

Shock Absorbers 

Adrian Spencer asked anyone if they wanted shock absorbers as he is ordering these for members and 

also club stock. He advised that he sent out emails and also facebook requests for anyone to advise if 

they wanted these. The Club will order 5 sets to be put into our parts stock. 

 

Reminder:  

If you have ordered a part and not paid for it and picked it up in 12 weeks, the part goes 

back onto the shelf.  
 

This motion was moved, seconded and carried on Friday 9 December 2011 at the Club meeting. It was 

published in the December 2011 Club magazine. 

 

Starter Motors 

Garth Morris showed the meeting the plate he has made for the new starter motors. If you are interested 

in purchasing a starter motor for a P76, please contact Garth.  

 

He also showed the meeting a new electronic distributor that he is presently putting together. 

 

General Business: 

The meeting on Friday 8 July will be our monthly General Meeting commencing at 8.00pm. We will be 

presented with the 2015/2016 Profit and Loss Statement for approval for the Annual General Meeting. 

 

At the latest Shannon's Auction, an ex Queensland Omega Navy Targa sold for $20,500. 

 

Adrian Spencer advised everyone that the Club Facebook page is a recorded events page that entitles you 

to take your car (whether it is on Club registration or full registration) on an outing that is listed on there. 

 

A reminder for all, that if your vehicle is on Club registration you need to check that your subs are 

current. If you are not financial your vehicle is both unregistered and uninsured. 



  

 

Carl Gregory advised that the Morris Minor Day will be held in Ormiston on 16 October 2016. 

 

June Outing: 

 Sunday, 26 June 12 noon - Thompsons Beach, Victoria Point. BBQ lunch. Bring your own 

 food and drinks. There are BBQs there to cook your lunch. Check out the website. 

 http://www.brisbanebayside.com/thompsons-beach 

 

Outings 

 10-12 June - "Timbertown" Car Show and Street Parade, Jandowae Showgrounds 

 17-19 June - Harrisville 

 26 June - Club Monthly outing is BBQ lunch at Thompsons Beach Victoria Point 

 3 July - Muscle on the Mountain, Maleny 

 10 July - RACQ Motorfest, Eagle Farm 

 End July - Drive in, Eat Street, Hamilton (Adrian to advise further) 

 28 August - BBQ lunch at Richard and Ann's 

 1-3 October - Maryborough District Antique Motor Club Inc 

 

The meeting closed at 9.15pm 

 

The next General Meeting will be held on Friday 8 July 2016. 
 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

                   Dave At Classic Car Spectacular, UK 

 

  

 

 

 



 

        Jim’s Restored Super with Nev’s Targa at Wedding 

 

 

 

 

 


